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May 29th, 2020 
 
Charles A. Wight, Ph.D. 
President 
Weber State University 
3850 Dixon Pkwy. Dept. 1001 
Ogden, UT  84408- 
 
Dear President Wight: 
 
Enclosed is the NAACLS Board of Directors’ official accreditation award for your 
Medical Laboratory Science program from the April 23rd, 2020 meeting.   
 
This letter represents formal action by NAACLS.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Peter Hu, PhD, MLS (ASCP), CGcm, MBcm, FACSc 
President, NAACLS Board of Directors 
 
cc: Janice Thomas, MEd, MT(ASCP), Program Director 
 
Enclosure:  NAACLS Board of Directors’ Accreditation Award 
 

mailto:info@naacls.org
http://www.naacls.org/


NAACLS BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ ACCREDITATION AWARD 
 
The Year-5 Interim Report from the Medical Laboratory Scientist Program of Weber State 
University in Ogden, Utah, is accepted as satisfactory. 
 
  
This report is recommended as satisfactory but this does not predetermine an acceptable finding on 
these same issues at the next review. 

 

Janice Thomas, MEd, MT(ASCP) is recognized as Program Director. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Peter Hu, PhD, MLS(ASCP), CGcm, MBcm, 
FACSc 
President, NAACLS Board of Directors  

 

 
 
Dianne M. Cearlock, PhD 
Chief Executive Officer 

April 23rd, 2020 
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